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July 3, 2024 News Bulletin

The DCC is pleased to announce a variety of grab & go foods and snacks will be available for purchase in the starter

shack this season.

​
The Nook will be providing a selection of sandwiches and wraps, snacks, and treats for purchase both on-site at the

Starter Shack and in advance by pre-order by emailing 05TheNook@gmail.com. (Charges will be made directly to your

Chronogolf account.)

Sandwiches ($5): Egg Salad; Ham & Cheese
Wraps ($5): BLT; Chicken Ceasar

Vegetarian ($5): Falafel Pita Pocket; Veggie Wrap

Also ($3): Breakfast Cookie; Granola Bar; Brownie; Banana Bread slices and more.

 

The Nook is a Dunany-based, MAPAQ and Municipality of Wentworth certified home baker whose full array of products
can be found here
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On the Course
Thank you to The Campbells – Babs, Duncan, and Rob – for leading the first junior lesson of the season on Monday.​

Reminder: The tee will be closed on Monday mornings from 7:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. on July 8, 15, 22 and 29th to allow

Chris Hart and his team to care for the course.‌

 

Juniors Sports Night has started up again on a weekly basis Tuesdays at 6:30 p.m. All golfers should be off the 8th and
9th holes by then, please.

Ladies
All DCC women members are automatically part of the Ladies Committee and are welcome to participate in any of the

activities as a participant, a volunteer, or a convenor. For your convenience, the Minutes of the latest meeting can be

read here . Please read the Minutes to see the status of all the activities currently being undertaken and those in

planning.
 

The season is off to a great start, and it was a real pleasure to meet with those who were able to join us for the Opening

Meeting on June 15 at the Clubhouse. Please feel free to contact Jean MacGibbon at jean.macgibbon@gmail.com if you

have any questions or suggestions concerning the Ladies Committee.

Social
The first 5 à 7 held last Friday at the clubhouse was a success! This Friday’s 5 à 7 (July 5) will be the first with food
available from Angela’s Cuisine. Make sure to sign up here by July 3 if you would like food. Please indicate your choice

on the Tab that reads July 5. The cost is $17 for members and $22 for non-members. 
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Please mark the following Friday 5-a-7s in your calendar:

 
July 12: New Members Event

This will feature the musical stylings of the Dunany Session Band and the virtuoso BBQ skills of Rob Havill at the grill

on display. For existing members, this is a great event to get to know some of the new members from recent years; for

newer members, we aim to make you feel very welcome and encourage you to learn more about the activities and

events throughout the summer, and the history and tradition of our great club. Anyone is interested in volunteering to
help at this event, please send me an email at kevinhavill@gmail.com.

 

July 19: Drafting of teams for Mike Roy Memorial

The two captains for this year’s Mike Roy Memorial tournament will draft their teams for this Ryder Cup style event at

the clubhouse during the 5-a-7 and prior to Trivia Night. The annual tournament to remember Mike is being held on
Saturday, July 20, sign up here.

Opening Director’s Dinner

 

The Opening Director’s Dinner was a night to remember, thank you everyone for joining. The meal was delicious, and
the band was amazing. Thank you to all the volunteers who made this event possible. 

 

A heartfelt thank you to DCC member Don Shaw for your ingenuity and generosity in the Outdoor Curtain Project! Our

Opening Dinner veranda guests were able to enjoy a "weather protected" evening thanks to you!
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